GDW: Notice of receiving the audit result  
On 23 Jan 2019, Gia Dinh Water Supply Joint Stock Company announced the audit result as follows:
On 23 Jan 2019, Gia Dinh Water Supply Joint Stock Company received the notice of audit results of 2017 financial statement of Gia Dinh Water Supply Joint Stock Company No. 19/ TB – KV IV dated 08 Jan 2019 from the State Audit Office – IV Area

According to the conclusion of the State Audit Office – IV Area, Gia Dinh Water Supply Joint Stock Company must adjust the figures in the accounting book and 2017 financial statement in accordance with the audit report. Gia Dinh Water Supply Joint Stock Company will make the adjustments soon 

